From: ]

To: aircraftnoiseconsultation

Subject: Public Consultation to keep the terms of the planning permission for the 2nd runway at Dublin airport in
tact: NO NIGHT FLIGHTS BETWEEN 11PM AND 7AM

Date: 28 February 2022 22:06:37

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Fingal County Council. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you are satisfied of the email's authenticity.

Dear Fingal County Council,

As aresident of Portmarnock - Seabrook Manor on Station Road - I am registering my objection to any changes
to the current planning permission which prohibits night flights between the hours of 11pm and 7am.

Yours sincerely,

Paul Killeen
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